
Jennifer Teeter and Frank Baylor 
1805 Uniontown Road 

Westminster, MD 21158 
Cell:  443-340-2070 

e-mail:  jennyteeter@comcast.net 
 
March 4, 2025 
 
RE:  SB0908 
 
Dear CommiNee RepresentaPves: 
 
It is criPcally important that we develop an energy distribuPon plan for our state.  We have no 
voice on the Board of PJM, our regional RTO and it is clear that being subject to their Regional 
Transmission Plan without oversight is not in our best interest.  Members of their board of the 
very uPliPes they award projects to.  On any other board this is considered a conflict of interest.   
 
Maryland is a great state and we can do beNer than this.   
 
Thank you for approving this important bill.  Please contact us if you have quesPons. 
 
Very sincerely, 
 
Jennifer Teeter and Frank Baylor 
 


